6th Grade Newsletter
Week of December 16, 2024

History
Mr. Hummill
mhummill@rappahannockschools.us

We are wrapping up our semester with Civil Rights.

Please note that all 6th grade students will have
science with Mrs. McCabe starting in January. She
has talked to your student and given out a supply list.
Please double check to make sure you have seen
one.

Language Arts
Mrs.Clark
sclark@rappahannockschools.us

This week in English class, our main focus will be to
finish our travel guide presentations and get ready to
present our city to the class. Students will be
presenting their projects either on Friday, 12/13 or
Monday, 12/16.

Please reach out if you ever have any questions or
concerns!

Math
Mrs.Phillips
dphillips@rappahannockschools.us

This week in math we will continue to focus on
fraction/decimal/percents.

Please consider donating glue sticks and pencils. We
would appreciate any donations!

Reminders

We are launching our behavior incentive from
December 2nd until December 20th, which will
culminate with a holiday party on the 20th.

You can view a copy of the letter that was sent home
here:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Gyou5BnLHK
ZkaKv5s4SbSy9vKzBTT6skNBiZO8nlgjM/edit?usp=

sharing

We have almost everything for our holiday party! If
you’d like to sign-up for any available slots please
click here: https://bit.ly/RCES6thHolidayParty

12/20 is an early release day
Winter break is 12/23 - 1/7

The third semester begins January 8th.
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